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' 

I am deeply concerned about over development, traffic congestion and noise, tree removal, and 
other quality of life issues. I am in my 90's and lived here most of my life. It would be travesty 
to change the special feeling and charm of Pasadena. Let's save some part of California that has 
been the essence of the real old California. Also the Madison Heights area , where I live, should 
be declared an Historical Site and saved from zoning that would destroy architectural integrity 
and quality of life. I hope you will read this email and consider it when making life changing 
decisions. Thank you, Darlene Lloyd 619 South Oak Knoll Ave. 
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